
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  
 
As we move toward the end of the year and prepare for 2021-2022, we would like to take an opportunity 
to address student parking.  Next year, we will have 340 parking spots available to students.  This 
includes an addition of 60 spots from this school year.  We have utilized every possible location on 
campus to maximize student parking opportunities.  We intend to provide a fair and unbiased system for 
students to receive their parking spots, therefore we have implemented the NEW PROCESS detailed 
below.  
 

Please read all the following information carefully. Follow all procedures and pay attention to deadlines.  
Please note that the purpose for the process below is to secure a parking spot for the 2021-2022 school 
year.  Further information regarding Senior/Junior lots (including spot painting) will come out 
once applicants have been selected.  
 

ELIGIBILITY:  Must be a Senior or Junior.  No sophomores, NO EXCEPTIONS.  Must have a valid Florida 
operator’s driver license issued before September 1, 2021.  Additionally, you must have over a 2.0 
unweighted GPA, NO Level 3/4 suspensions, and less than 15 Unexcused absences for the current 
school year.   
 

COST:  $85.00 (General parking)/$150.00 (Senior reserved) 
 

PRIORITY PARKING RECIPIENTS: The top 50 Class of 2022 students (determined by weighted GPA 
from the end of this past fall semester) will have the opportunity to purchase a parking spot first. These 
students will be notified individually and will need to submit paperwork no later than Friday, May 14.   
 

LOTTERY PARKING RECIPIENTS: The remaining parking spots will be decided via lottery. Students 

will have to register for the lottery online anytime between Monday, May 10 and Friday, May 14 by 
4:30pm. Look for SAHS Parking Lottery link on the front of the SAHS website or CLICK HERE>> to enter 
online.    *Please note that ANY false or misleading information entered in said form will lead to 
IMMEDIATE REMOVAL from the Parking Lottery.    
 

A computer will randomly draw names and you will be notified via email and text if you have been 
selected.  The list will also be posted in the cafeteria on Thursday, May 20. The number of spots 
available will be affected by the total number of spots purchased by top 50 Class of 2022 students. 
 

LOTTERY SCORING: Students who enter the lottery will be randomly assigned a number between 1.00 
and 0.00 via a computer program. 

- BONUS ADDENDS:  Students will get an additional 0.1 point bonus to their random score for 
EACH of the following factors (if they apply): 

o Senior Class Member 
o 4.0 or Higher Weighted GPA    
o Member of a SAHS Academy Program (Aerospace Academy, SJCCA, Academy of 

Future Teachers, & Academy of Law and Homeland Security)   
o School-based Activity Participation (Arts, Clubs, Sports, I.E.) 
o Off Campus Dual Enrollment at St Johns River State College  
o Modified Schedule (including off-campus Executive Internship) 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUbx6uJNDzMFBjo__IBCIn2VURVhKN0lIMk84QkRCM1lFTjVHUjhJVVpWVS4u


 

 

STUDENTS SELECTED: Students who were fortunate enough to be selected should turn in this 

completed form and their $85 check (even if they would like a Senior preferred parking spot), made out 
to SAHS, during their lunch in the cafeteria between Monday, May 24 and Thursday, May 27.  (If you don’t 
do this you WILL NOT get a parking pass) A friend may turn it in for you. 
 
*Please note that selected Seniors will receive more information about how to sign up for a reserved spot 
following this initial process.  
 

DISTRIBUTION: Your hanging parking tag will be handed out in August.  Lists of names and parking 
spots will be posted all around campus so you can locate your newly assigned spot.  
 

We appreciate your patience, understanding, and all that you do for our Jacket Family.  If you have any 

questions, please email either Dean Corie James at corie.james@stjohns.k12.fl.us and/or Assistant 

Principal Trevor Abbs at trevor.abbs@stjohns.k12.fl.us.   
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